
 

 

 

13 Oct 2023, 

SUBJECT: FOOTBALL MATCHES 

Dear Parents and Boys,  

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 

The football matches that were scheduled for Monday 16th will be held on 

Wednesday 18th after school. 

The matches scheduled for Tuesday 17th will be held as usual. 

The FINAL MATCHES WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY 20th during School 

hours starting at 1 pm, so that the finalists can rest on the 19th and plan their 

strategies for the BIG FINAL! 

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  


